
SUMMITT COUNTY PRODUCTIONS 

Hector Garcia, M.D. 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

June JO, 1986 

78405 

P.O. Box 953 

Tarzana, California 91356 

I am pleased to in:form you that we are making progress in having 
a movie made on your :friend, the great Gus Garcia. As you know, 
I have tried unsuccess:fully :for over :fifteen years to make the 
networks responsive to recognizing the conbributions o:f our first 
real civil rights attorn-S!Y and the legal battles he :fought to 
gain :full American citizenship rights :for our ethnic group. 

While I still don't have a commi tmen.it. :from the networks, I now 
have actor Martin Sheen, star o:f several movies and many television 
movie productions confirmed to play Gus Garcia. This is a major 
accomplishment towards approaching the networks :for a movie deal. 

Please send me, at your earliest convenience, a letter supporting 
my e:f:forts to the address shown in the attached letter. No mention 
should be made o:f Summitt County Productions as I will be co-producing 
the film with a company associated with Martin Sheen. 

You have been helpful to me in the past and I am asking you for 
assistance one more time. If there are other individuals that you 
:feel should write me also, please :feel :free to let them know. 
Your let will be very important to me when I meet with the networks. 

I:f any questions, please call me at 818-508-1601. 

Calderon 

P.s. Martin Sheen's last surname is in reality, Estevez. His sons 
act under that surname. 


